
Dear Forest Supervisor Brooke and District Ranger Holman,

The Oregon Central Coast Forest Collaborative (OCCFC/Collaborative)
wishes to express its appreciation for the U.S. Forest Service's (USFS)
increased efforts to communicate and interact with the Collaborative
this year. The Collaborative specifically appreciates USFS's thoughtful
responses to  requests for additional spatial and tabular data provided
on the North Fork Smith project on the Siuslaw National Forest,
organizing and staffing field tours tailored to the Collaborative's
interests, and investing time and agency resources to general
communications and interactions with the Collaborative and its
members. 

The support you have provided the Collaborative is, and will continue to
be, essential for future effective and productive communication and
collaboration between the USFS and OCCFC.

Thank you for this support, we look forward to continuing our important
work together and fostering a spirit of collaboration on the Siuslaw
National Forest.

Sincerely,

The Oregon Central Coast Forest Collaborative

3200 SW Jefferson Way
Corvallis, OR 97331
541-750-7000

Date, August 2, 2023

Siuslaw National Forest Supervisor's Office

c/o Cascade Pacific RC&D
PO Box 2630

Corvallis, OR 973395
541-714-3070

www.cascadepacific.org/?page_id=808
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